
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST CHURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR MAY 13 & 14 - 2017 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

VBS VOLUNTEER MEETING 
There is a mandatory meeting for all volunteers on May 21 
at 4PM in the Atrium. Please plan on attending if you are 
volunteering at VBS this year. 

PLACE 
PLACE ministries helps individuals learn about how God 
has uniquely created them and where they can serve most 
effectively in the church. The next PLACE Class is              
scheduled for May 21-June 11 (four Sundays) at 11am in 
room 206. Sign up in the Atrium or on the church app. 

VBS 
Kids will become Galactic Starveyors June 12-16 from 
8:45am-noon each day. Kids who have completed pre-K to 
5th grade can attend. Registration forms are online or in 
the Atrium. Space is limited, so register your kids early. We 
will need volunteers to help make this a great week. Sign 
up in the Atrium or contact the office.  

WELCOME! 
If you’re visiting Easthaven for the first time, make yourself at home, 
we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help you feel more  
comfortable during your visit:  

Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 
Childcare is provided for kids (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
A Baby Care room is provided for nursing moms & energetic kids. It’s 
in the foyer to the right as you exit the worship center. 

[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 

There is no childcare at our 7:45am service. 

For more information and resources, visit our website at easthaven.org. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HOPE PREGNANCY BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Easthaven is excited to support Hope Pregnancy Ministries 
through their Baby Bottle Campaign again. Grab a bottle 
from the Atrium, fill it with cash, coins, or a check, and             
return the bottle by Father’s Day to support Hope Pregnan-
cy Ministries. 

CHILDREN'S ADMIN ASSISTANT 
Easthaven has a part time position open. Position will          
support the children's ministry with general office duties. 
Submit your letter of interest and resume to Kristi at              
kwillits@easthaven.org. Deadline to apply is May 28.  

EASTHAVEN ISRAEL TRIP 2017 
There are a few more spots open for the Easthaven      
sponsored trip to Israel October 14-25. For more info,            
contact the church office. 

PIE DONATIONS FOR CZECH FUNDRAISER 
To donate a pie (or other baked goods) to the Czech team 
for their upcoming fundraiser on May 21, drop off pies in 
the kitchen on May 21. Call Rick Early at (406) 250-0417 to 
confirm donations and for more info.  

CALIFORNIA BAPTIST UNIVERSITY CHOIR 
The CBU choir is coming to the valley again! They will              
perform at Easthaven at 7:30PM on Monday, May 15, and at 
7:00PM on Wednesday, May 17.  

CREATIVE ARTS SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 
We are looking for people who love Jesus, want to use 
their gifts and talents to bring glory to God, and seek to 
draw people into a deeper relationship with the Lord 
through the use of creative arts. Join our Atmosphere,           
Design, Video, or Worship Teams by contacting Pastor 
Andy: amcpeak@easthaven.org. 

WANT TO USE TEXT GIVING? TEXT “EBC”, THE AMOUNT AND FUND TO 73256  

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 850 | SUMMIT LIFE CHURCH: 48  |  NIGHTLIFE: 347 

FINANCIALS (AS OF MAY 1, 2017):  GIVING TO DATE: $406,159 
BUDGET TO DATE: $457,467 | GIVING VS. BUDGET: ($51,308)  | YTD EXPENSES: $438,720 



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

05/14/2017                     

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

Oyler Report 

What an Incredible First Year 

“Katie and I had a chance to go to a place called 
Wayumi with other students during our spring break. 
It is a camp that New Tribes has set up to give people 

a taste of what a tribal culture and the church               
planting processes are really like. The missionaries 

who run the camp have spent years in a tribe where 
they learned the language and culture and planted 
churches. One of the exciting things that we were  
introduced to was how to learn an undocumented 
language. We encountered tribes each with their 

own personality. Some were very shy while others 
were aggressive and ridiculed us. Overall, it gave us 

the big-picture of what the process of church                         
planting looks like. 

I cannot adequately put into words what an                           
incredible privilege it has been to be here at New 

Tribes Bible School learning more about our Savior. 
I’m already looking forward to all the classes next 

year. 

We are so excited to come back to Kalispell for the 
summer. We plan to connect with as many of you as 

possible while we are there. Thank you all for your 
support along the way! We couldn’t have done it 

without you!” 



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 

Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East 
Be in prayer for the team leaving in June. 
Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and witness in 
a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Chris & Kim Baker: Summit Life Church, Whitefish 
Bruce & Jessica Crockett, Kyle & Marisa Rosas: Gateway Church,               
Columbia Falls.  
South Asia Project: Pray for the Indian government, that God may give 
them wisdom to have peace in the country. Be praying for the team 
going in June. 
Ethnos 360 (formerly New Tribes Mission) Pray for Carmen DeVries in 
Papua New Guinea and Jake and Katie Oyler. Note the change in the 
name. ’New Tribes’ did not represent all the people groups that they 
work with, and some may actually object to being called a new tribe. 
Adding mission to the name has also proven counterintuitive at times 
when working in restricted or sensitive locations. Ethnos is a Greek 
word meaning Nations and 360 signifies the 360 degrees of longitude 
encompassing the globe. The goal has not changed: “A thriving church 
for every people”                                                                                                            
Zach & Carrie Wolfe: Pioneers Ministry 
Prayers for the Church: Pray for the volunteer work teams coming from 
the south during the month of May. They will build new dorms at 
Thompson Lakes Christian Retreat. Pray for good weather, safety, and 
a productive time of work and fellowship. 
 

BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
 
Gospel Light Baptist Church, Kalispell 
Immanuel Baptist Church, Havre 
West Valley School 
Juvenile Detention Center/Probation 
 
Pray for the launch of Glacier Bible College, for wisdom and funding.  
 
Pray for the President, V.P., and Cabinet for protection, wisdom, and 
clarity in their decision making. Surround them with godly counsel. 
 
Pray for our upcoming special election for the House of                                
Representatives. 
 
Pray for the persecuted church, especially our bothers and sisters in 
Syria, Egypt, and North Korea. 



Choir & Orchestra Concert 
 

MONDAY, MAY 15 AT 7:30PM 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 17 AT 7:00PM 

Featuring 

the California Baptist University 

C h o i r  &  O r c h e s t r a  
 

 

Hosted by  

Easthaven Baptist Church 
2010 Whitefish Stage—Kalispell 

(406) 752-7021 
 
 

Auditions for CBU school scholarships will be held at the end of the evening. 



Join us for Dickey’s BBQ and a pie auction to help support 
the Czech mission trip. To donate a pie (or other baked 
good), call the church office. To pre-order a BBQ meal for 
$10, turn in a completed form to the Atrium or church        
office. Meals are $12 at the door. 

SUNDAY, MAY 21 
AFTER 11AM SERVICE  
APPROX 12:30PM AT EASTHAVEN  

PLEASE RETURN FORMS TO THE ATRIUM OR IN THE CHURCH OFFICE. 

& PIE AUCTION 

NAME __________________________________________________ 

 

 

PHONE _________________________________________________ 

 

 

NUMBER OF MEALS ____________  x $10 = __________ 

 

 

      PAID _______              

ONE MEAL INCLUDES:  
Pulled pork sandwich 

Side of beans 

 
Bag of chips 

Water 

CZECH MISSION TEAM 

FUNDRAISER 



2017 SUMMER CAMPS 
at Thompson Lakes Christian Retreat 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDS’ DAY CAMP 
July 5-7 
Boys and Girls entering Grades 1-3 
COST: $75 
 

KIDS’ CAMP 

July 10-14 
Boys and Girls entering Grades 3-5 
COST: $125 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMP 

July 17-21 
Boys and Girls entering Grades 6-8 
COST: $125 

 

HIGH SCHOOL CAMP 

July 21-23 
Boys and Girls entering Grades 9-12 
COST: $75 

 

Discounts are available for families with multiple children      
attending the same camp. 
 
Find registration forms on our website (under the GROW tab). 
Please drop off completed forms at the church office with your 
payment. 


